
 
Colleagues, 
 
I am pleased to announce an upcoming lecture in the BSA Distinguished Lecture at Brookhaven 
National Laboratory. 
 
On Thursday, November 10th, Professor John Rigden of Washington University will present 
"Einstein 1905: The Standard of Greatness." 
 
The lecture will be held in Berkner Hall, Brookhaven National Laboratory, beginning at 4 p.m.  
This lecture is open to the public and visitors to the lab must bring photo identification. 
 
Please share this invitation with any students or community members you feel may be interested 
in attending. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Robert L. McGrath 
Vice President for Brookhaven Laboratory Affairs 
Provost and Executive Vice President for Academic Affairs 
 


